English
Next week we are going to be
innovating our own recount based on
The Girl, The Bear and the Magic
Shoes. Our writing will include
adjectives and onomatopoeias.

Maths
Next week are continuing to look at
identifying how many tens and ones in
numbers to 20. We will be using
diennes, place value counters and
numicon to represent these numbers.

PE will continue to be on
Wednesdays with Premier Sport,
please ensure your child has a full,
named PE Rit including joggers and
socks.

In R.E we will be looking at the
Jewish occasion of Shabbat and why
this is important and special to many

Jewish people.

Poetry

Our new Poetry Basket will be poems
based around the theme of ‘Weather
and the Natural World’. Next week
our poem is called ‘Flowers’.
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Science
This term we will be looking at
what materials toys were made
from in the past and present and
thinking about their suitability
through completing investigations.

We will be revisiting and
consolidating our knowledge of
Choose to Use (Phase 5) phonic

sounds with a focus in both reading
and spelling words containing these
sounds.

History
This term in History we will be looking
at toys from the past and how the
materials they are made of have
changed and why.

Art
In Art we will be looking at
painting and mixed media and
using our knowledge of colour and
colour mixing to recreate work
from artists such as Vincent Van

Gogh.

Music
We will be introducing tempo through
song, movement and clapping to the
beat.

Over the next few weeks we will be
discussing different emotions, what
they feel like, what situations may
make us feel a certain emotion and
what responses we have to these
emotions.




